
Nov 2 2011

Dear Taylor,

Further to your voicemail this morning.  I do not feel that "having a chat over a cup of coffee" is an
appropriate response to our concerns.  I feel the BVCRB is failing miserably at "being accountable to
the residents of the BTSA".  I would like to refer to our emails of Sept. 14/11, Oct.15/11 and Oct19/11.
Specifically; 

Why has the BVCRB not updated their website  since June 2011?
Who were the applicants for the RAMP?
Who were the successful applicants for the RAMP?
Who were the facilitator applicants?
Who is the successful facilitator, and what are his/her credentials?
 
When will the BVCRB RAMP Sub-committee rectify their oversight and allow the SSA to participate
in the RAMP process?
 
What steps has the BVCRB taken to ensure that personal slander, untruths, and misinformation by
members of the BVCRB, towards the public does not happen in the future?
 
Not being forthcoming with this information is indicative of a secretive and flawed process.  A prompt
reply to our questions would serve to restore some credibility towards the BVCRB.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ron Fowler
President
 
Smithers Snowmobile Association
Box 2735
Smithers, B.C.
V0J 2N0
snowmobilesmithers@gmail.com 
 


